
     Letter of Appreciation  

Date:   January 12, 2023 

To:   Jason Shelton 
   The Shelton Group LLC 
   jshelton@thesheltongroupllc.com  
   (919) 551 8099 

Cc:   Lana Beers 
   Publication Coordinator 
   Page Publishing 
   lana@pagepublishing.com 
   (866) 315 2708 ext 4619 
 
   Diana Botteom 
   Page Publishing 
   diana@pagepublishing.com 
   (646) 738 8291  
 

Mr. Jason Shelton I am writing this letter of appreciation to let you know how much I appreciate 
the outstanding customer service you did in developing and publishing my new business 
website. I want to thank you for creating the design and layout of the webpage, paying 
attention to detail, your creativity, patience and setting up time to communicate with me every 
step of the way until the job was done.  

I am so amaze how you showcased my book title “Awake” Financial Freedom published by Page 
Publishing, the press release, video trailer, and radio interview on my business website. I have 
no doubt, this will have a direct impact on driving my books sells and simultaneously displaying 
the phenomenal job Page Publishing did in transforming my manuscript into a finish book and 
marketing my book. I will forever be grateful to Page Publishing.  

I will forward a copy of this letter of appreciation to Lana Beers my Publishing Coordinator and 
Diana Botteom, staff member at Page Publishing, so they can have an opportunity to check out 
the business website www.parrissassociate.com  
 
Sincerely from,  
 
Marie Holliday 
(770) 853 6177            
   


